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PRESS RELEASE

Swachch Campus & Peace March
at University of Delhi

1 October 2018 — 10:00 a.m.

Gandhi Bhawan & Delhi University Swachchata Abhiyaan Samiti, University of Delhi
organized a Swachchata Abhiyaan and Peace March at Delhi University Campus. The
Swachch Campus rally was flagged-off by Prof. Yogesh Kumar Tyagi, Hon’ble Vice
Chancellor, University of Delhi. More than 500 University/ College students and faculty
members participated in it. At the onset of the programme, Prof. Ramesh C. Bharadwaj,
Director, Gandhi Bhawan welcome the participants. At first, a play entitled ‘Swachchata
Hi Seva’ of 15 minutes duration was organized. Prior to moving towards the March/
Rally, the Vice Chancellor administered the Oath/ Shapath on Swachch Bharat with
students, faculty members and employees of Delhi University. It was culminated at
Gandhi Bhawan.

Prof. Ramesh C. Bharadwaj
Director, Gandhi Bhawan
University of Delhi

Note: Photographs of the programme are attached.
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